
 

  

 
CENTRE FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT 

AND CENTRE FOR SPONSORED RESEARCH AND INDUSTRIAL CONSULTANCY 

 

BRIEF REPORT                                  Date: 05-12-2022 

Award of Seed money to promote the Faculty/ student projects 2020-21 

  B.S Abdur Rahman Crescent Institute of Science and Technology offers Seed money to all the 

faculty of the institute to take up small Research projects by themselves or by their students (both PG 

and Research) and submit the same for funding through proper channel for evaluation. The seed 

money cheque (2020-21) was given to the seed money awardees on 11-30-22. 

Our office helps not only to enhance the number of publications in the Scopus indexed journals but 

also to file their findings in the form of sponsored projects and Patents. Applications were invited 

from the faculty and research supervisors for the year 2020-21.  

 

The seed money for the year 2020-21 has been sanctioned for 26 faculties. 6 faculties have received 

the full seed money amount as per the order and completed their projects successfully. The 

remaining  faculties wish to continue the project as they have initiated the work. In view of this, a 

committee has been formed with the following 3 persons to evaluate their claim, completion status 

of the project and provide recommendations. 

 

1. Dr.S.Kaja Mohideen, Director, PG admission                                                         (Member)                                                                                                       

2. Dr.T.Harinarayana, CSD, Director                                                                          (Convener)                                                                                                                                                                           

3. Dr.P.Sheik Abdul Khader- Senior Professor, Computer Application                      (Chairman) 

 

The Committee has examined the proposals through presentation of the concerned faculty. Based 

on the progress of the project, the committee has recommended to release the full sanctioned 

amount for 5 faculties who have completed their projects and submitted their reports. The 

committee has also recommended 50% of the sanctioned money to nine faculties as they are 

progressing in their projects and the remaining 50% amount can be given once their projects are 

completed. 
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Seed Money awards given by Dr. S. Kaja Mohideen and Dr. T.Harinarayana to all the seed money faculties.  

 
 

 


